
45-47, High 
Street, 

Kibworth 

LE16 7RN 

manager@thewellkibw
orth.org 

07517350912/0116 
2790148 (Food Bank 
Service available 
Monday - Friday 10-3) 

The Well Kibworth has 
now set up a more 
permanent Food Bank 
service for village use in 
the shop next door to our 
premises, at No. 47 the 
High Street.  We are also 
creating a safe space 
there for anyone who 
would like to confide in a 
trained Listener 
(obviously, this will be 
done over the phone 
during lockdown).  Please 
call Emma Dowman on 
the number provided or 
speak to Charlotte 
Rowland in School to 
arrange a referral.  

We have also appointed 
some new Cafe Managers 
and are looking forward 
to re-opening the Cafe for 
takeaways in the next few 
weeks. 
Whilst our Charity shop 
sadly has to close for the 
time being, we do have a 
supply of Primary School 
aged children’s clothing  
(particularly coats) for 
those who might need it.   
We also understand that 
the Covid pandemic has 
affected families in many 
different ways.  Please do 
not worry about asking for 
help if you need it. 

We are busily re-
decorating our premises 
and are really looking 
forward to seeing our 
customers again, 
hopefully before too 
much longer. 
Stay safe and hope to see 
you soon, 
Emma and The Team at 
The Well.

HERE FOR YOU 

Offering Listening Services, Food Parcels and Clothing  
at this Difficult Time.
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